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  SOME PICTURES FROM OUR ‘HOOK’ DAY AT ENGINUITY IN IRONBRIDGE!   
 

PE 

This term in PE we are preparing ourselves for the sports day 
which will take place at RPA on Tuesday 26th June. This means 
that we are out on the field practicing for track and field events. 
For the children to practice it is essential that they have their PE 
kit in school Tuesdays and Wednesdays, this should include 
footwear suitable for the field, thank you. 

Schools (almost) out…. 

We have 7 busy weeks through to the summer in Year 4 with 
lots of events going on throughout the school as the year draws 
to a close. Please see the dates to the right to make sure that 
you have these key events penciled in to the diary. As these 
events approach more information will be given to parents so 
keep an eye out for letters that will be coming home. 

I will continue to be on the playground from 8:30 on Thursdays 
throughout the rest of this term and if you need me for anything 
during the week I will be there at the beginning and end of every 
school day. Alternatively you can make an appointment at the 
office to see me before or after school.   

On a quick personal note, I would like to thank everyone for 
their lovely messages following my wedding during half term. 

Thank you for your continued support throughout the year! 

 

  

 

Dates for the diary  

Tuesday 26th June – Sports Day @ RPA (am)  

Wednesday 4th July – Dragons’ Den presentations 

Tuesday 10th July - Parent consultation for Year 4 

Thursday 12th July - Summer Fayre (pm) 

Monday 16th July – Meet the teachers for children 

Friday 20th July – Zone assembly (am) 

Friday 20th July - End of year (12:00 finish) 

 

 

 

 
 

Follow our class on Twitter  

@kieranbourke4b  

Our curriculum 
 
English – As our challenge outcome approaches, we are using our time in English to prepare with persuasive writing which 
will help us to prepare for our presentations. We will also be completing some instruction pieces on our contraption to 
explain how it works to help those who will be using it.  

Maths - In Maths, we are starting the half term by looking at time before moving onto shape. Time will focus on the use of 
digital and analogue clocks and how to convert between the two. Our shape work will look at quadrilaterals, triangles and 
different angles. We will also spend some time working on symmetry.  

Dragons Den Presentation 

We are continuing to work hard towards our 
Dragons Den presentation on the 4th July. As part of 
this outcome we will be pitching our ideas to the 
Dragons (Mrs Tewley, Mr Tewley and                          
Mrs Lipton). 

Final designs have been drafted and now the class 
will start to make prototypes of their products! This 
will keep us busy through to the end of the year and 
will be a fantastic opportunity for the class to 
demonstrate their skills in lots of different ways! 

 


